
 

The Future is in Learning 

 

 

 

 Monday 22nd May, 2023      Term 2 Week 5 

Thursday 25th May 
 

 

Barrier Cross Country 

 

 

Friday 26th May 
 

3-6 Sport 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 30th May 
 

PSSA Basketball 

Carnival 

 

 

Friday 2nd June 
 

3-6 Sport 

 

 

 

 

 
Assembly  3/4K   

2pm 

 

 

Thursday 8th June 
 

Pie Orders arrive 

 

 

Friday 9th June 
 

Morgan Street 

Athletics Carnival 

 

Monday 12th June 
 

Public Holiday - King’s 

Birthday Long Weekend 

P.O. Box 665 BROKEN HILL, N.S.W. 2880 

Telephone: (08) 8087 5155   

Email: morganst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

https://morganst-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Principal: Mr Scott Sanford 

MORGIE NEWS 

 

Welcome to Week 5, the midpoint of Term 2.  
 

Well done to 1A for hosting a wonderful assembly on Friday afternoon.    

It is no easy task at all talking in front of over 300 students, staff and 
families. 
  

Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep our students, 

staff and community safe while COVID-19 is still circulating in the 
community. With winter approaching, we will also see an increase in respiratory 

illnesses and by working together we will keep our school community healthy. We are 
continuing our COVID-smart measures to help minimise the risk of transmission. 
These include staying home if unwell and testing for COVID-19 if showing any 

symptoms. Please continue to notify our school if your child tests positive to COVID-
19. 
 

Last Monday evening saw the Annual General Meeting held for our P&C committee. It 
was wonderful to see a great turn out. All positions were filled and plans discussed for 

upcoming events and possible fundraisers. The newly elected executive is: 
President: Bridget Burke Vice President: Simone Lake Treasurer: Elle Pearson 
Assistant Treasurer: Jill Remmert Secretary: Kate Nightingale Assistant 

Secretary: Rebecca Black.  A big thank you to our outgoing committee members for 
all of your hard work and dedication to our committee and school.  
 

I will be out of the school from Tuesday this week in Sydney attending a Rural South & 
West Principals Conference. It is the Operational Directorate that we belong to and 
the first time that all principals within the area have been brought together.  
 

We wish our Morgies all the best for the Barrier Cross Country on Thursday in 
Buronga. A big thank you to Max Mychael for running training sessions before school to 

support our runners! 
 

Have a wonderful week of learning! 
 

Thought for the Week: "The only person you should try to be better than, is the 
person you were yesterday." 
 

Scott Sanford 

Principal 

 
NSWPSSA AUSTRALIAN FOOTBALL 

CARNIVAL 
 

Congratulations to Nate Milne, Levi Zanette and 

Jaxson Lingard for their participation in the carnival 

held in Bateman’s Bay last week. They were part of 

the Barrier Team, managed by Mr Ben Moffatt.  

Unfortunately the team did not win any of their games 

but as always, our Barrier Team put in a magnificent 

effort whenever they took to the field. 



 

 

 
KB Tom Spangler   Frankie Lloyde 

 Evie Lloyde   Dane Ryan  

 

KD Thomas O’Loughlin  Ayla Ferguson  

 Tayla Robinson  Zara Withers  

KT Rock Tidball     Elijah Beavan 

 Evie Moyle Ross   Claire Milne 

1A Stella Erskine   Enzo Hebbard 

 George Heidenreich  Rhylee Hann 

1M Kingston Page   Dustin O’Dwyer 

 Archer Millard   Isla Jansen 

2F Mia Martinella   Milah Pascoe 

 Mathias Underwood  Archie Williams 

2K Skylar Nyman   Spencer Robinson 

 Ruben Hayward  Zac Toigo 

3/4K Sienna Hiscock  Georgia Crase 

 Nesanth Praveen  Harlow Fisher 

3/4L Kaitlin Glasson  Mia Quinn 

 Jace Aldridge   Patrick Burke 

3/4M Paige Trenerry  Ryda Perkins 

 Harry Savage   Dom Farrar 

5M Connor Quinn  Gus Stuchbery 

 Joe Lawrence   Bella Delbridge 

5S Imogen Nagas   Ellie Heidenreich 

 Braydenc Kennewell  Preston Gillespie 

6H Daphne Lehmann  Annie Burke 

 Alexia Nejaim   Wyatt Ling 

6MJ Mollie Leayr   Zayden Paull 

 Molly Gibson   Tippi Cannard 

 

Phoebe Pagett 

Noah Hayward 

Milo Spasojevic 

Lincoln Coombes 

Patrick Begg 

Haniya Asif 

Emmett Pittaway 

Fred Hilder 

Jackson Everton 

Scarlett Hebbard 

Addy Delbridge 

Angus Remmert 

Diem-Roze Picken 

Saxon Hurley 

Eva Hassard 

Evelyn Ossendryver 

Ruby Cvirn 

Ava Lewis 

Norah Sammon 

Tom Dempster 

Charlotte Sice 

Lucy Chesworth 

Brooke Trenerry 

Eli Johnson 

Carson Harvey 

Chella Ryan 

Ruby Dempster 

Jace Robertson 

Week 3 - 3/4K   5M   5S   6H 

Week 4 - KB   KD 6MJ 

 
 
 

Throughout 2023, we will be working closely with The Resilience Project to support the wellbeing of our school 

community. The Resilience Project delivers emotionally engaging programs and provides evidence-based, practical strategies 

to build resilience. 

Our Partnership Program consists of online presentations and weekly lessons for students, professional development for staff, 

and Parent & Carer Hub (inc. digital presentations) for our parent and carer community.  

Over the coming weeks, we’ll be sharing the Parent & Carer Hub with you. The videos are 5-10 minutes long and will walk 

through the key pillars of resilience: Gratitude, Empathy & Mindfulness. You’ll hear stories and be introduced to activities to 

show how these strategies can support our kids' learning and development, and also support you as parents and carers.  

This program is an important part of our school’s effort to look after the mental health of our community. 

View the first presentation of the series here: 

Part 1: Meet Hugh and learn about The Resilience Project - https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-

hugh/ 

In this presentation, Hugh shares a personal experience about his sister's battles with Mental Illness. 

Note: This video contains a story about an Eating Disorder that may be triggering. Please consider this before watching. For 

mental health resources and support information, visit The Resilience Project’s Support Page.   

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheresilienceproject.od2.vtiger.com%2Fshorturl.php%3Fid%3D645d9e68c06d74.62907063&data=05%7C01%7Ccarol.muir%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C88b4be196beb40dbcc0c08db528d8b10%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf99
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheresilienceproject.od2.vtiger.com%2Fshorturl.php%3Fid%3D645d9e68c218b8.26513899&data=05%7C01%7Ccarol.muir%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C88b4be196beb40dbcc0c08db528d8b10%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf99
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheresilienceproject.od2.vtiger.com%2Fshorturl.php%3Fid%3D645d9e68c218b8.26513899&data=05%7C01%7Ccarol.muir%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C88b4be196beb40dbcc0c08db528d8b10%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf99
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftheresilienceproject.od2.vtiger.com%2Fshorturl.php%3Fid%3D645d9e68c2c274.77399982&data=05%7C01%7Ccarol.muir%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C88b4be196beb40dbcc0c08db528d8b10%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf99


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE WHO? ACTION 

Lake Burrendong Excursion Year 5 Return form and deposit by Friday 2nd June 2023 

P&C Pie Drive Eldest Forms to be returned to school by Friday 26th May 2023 

NOTES SENT HOME RECENTLY 

 

 
If you did not receive any notes relevant to your child, please see the office staff. 

 

Kindergarten has been learning 

about living things in our school 

g a r d e n  w i t h  Pa u l  o u r 

groundsman. We explored the 

garden, harvested carrot seeds and even  

tried planting! We can’t wait to watch our 

carrots  grow!   

 

1A learnt all about living 

things in science last term. 

 We looked at how to grow 

and preserve food in our 

homes so we can eat 

delicious food always.  

1A helped Paul to find new 

strawberry roots and 

replant them.  

We can’t wait to see them 

grow and pick some fresh 

strawberries for our 

munch and crunch!  


